

December 10, 2021

Dear Village of Copenhagen
Mayor & Trustees

At this time The Copenhagen CARES Collaborative would like to extend a sincere thank you, to you! We wish to thank you for your roll in our kick-off event, The Hometown Holiday.

We would like to express our sincere gratitude to you and yours for your willingness to partake in the day. Your willingness helped bring our ideas to fruition and set our new committee in motion.

We look forward to working with you in the future and hope you will always consider yourself an important part of this civic minded group. With continued support from people like you, The Copenhagen CARES Collaborative will continue to host events, such as this.

As a result of your participation, we were able to achieve our goals. We have received great feedback from other participants, and community members.

Our mission: To enhance the health, safety and resilience of the community, its residents, businesses, and visitors while promoting and maintaining a sense of unity, pride and small-town character.

With your continued support, we see great things in the future, for our Copenhagen community.

With sincere gratitude,

The Copenhagen CARES Collaborative